
 

What is the Parent Community Forum? 

The St Joseph’s Primary Parent Community Forum is a vibrant and essential part of our school 
community, made up of parents, carers, and staff who volunteer their time to make our school 
an even better place for our children. 

Our meetings are a central hub for community engagement and school support. Attending a 
meeting is the perfect opportunity to: 

·   ​ Connect: Meet other parents and build lasting friendships and support networks. 

·   ​ Stay Informed: Receive updates on school initiatives, upcoming events, and 
educational goals directly from the school leadership team. 

·   ​ Have Your Say: Provide valuable feedback and share your ideas in a friendly and 
constructive environment. 

·   ​ Make a Difference: Help plan and organise community events and fundraising 
activities that provide our school with vital resources, such as new technology, 
playground equipment, and learning programs. 

Everyone is welcome, and there's no pressure to take on a major role. Whether you can attend 
every meeting or just one a year, your presence and input are highly valued. Join us to help 
shape a positive and enriching experience for all our students. 

 


